
                                              Bob Crowley 

Windsor Youth Board 

8/17/15-9/9/15 

1.  Football & Cheer have already completed 3 games and we have 
135-175 children participating. 

2. Soccer games begin next weekend we have 150 children 
participating. 

3. We have field Hockey which will start this weekend with 50 girls 
through 3 age groups 

4. Have to look at how to maximize both the volunteers we do have 
and the facilities the school, village and town provide. 

5. Has programs grow and evolve have to come to a way so that the 
adults somehow grasp the concept that this is for the CHILDREN. 

6. Would like to fill 1 more board seat. 
7. With the changes in school athletic programs, other youth 

programs, and the decreasing population in this area. We will have 
some changes that have to occur on how to best continue to serve 
the youth.  

8. The Town of Windsor Youth programs are strong and moving to 
serve more children and I would like to thank the community, the 
parents, the volunteers and most IMPORTANTLY the kids for 
making it so. 

Thank you 

 
Robert Crowley 


